
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

CANCELLATION ADVICE 
 

SERVICES COMMITTEE  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the 
Services Committee Meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday 16 October 2018 a 7:00pm 
has been Cancelled. 

 
The next meeting date will be publicised following the 

determination of the meeting schedule by the new Council 
following the 2018 Local Government Elections.  

 
 
 
 

 

 
MAL HEMMERLING 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
Issue Date: 11 October 2018 
 


